Students prepare

for Fun Fair

Caroline Martin
and
Fern Draper

Everyone at H.C.E.S.
is getling ready for the
Fun Fair, May 29.
Large objects will be
sold in the gymnasium.
Other events and items
for sale include; air-
plane compelition, plant
clippings, rooted |and
polted planls, hangers,
plant hooks, walering
cans, homemade and
handmade articles such
as pickles, Jjams,

preserves and relishes,
crocheting, knitting,
macrame, embroidery,
rug hooking, ecandles,
wood carvings, small
wooden articles.

There will be a loy
sale, haunted house,
face painting, a bake
sale’ with cakes, pies,
bread, tarts, muffins, a
book sale fealuring
comics, novels, mad
magazines, etc., bingo
with cash prizes, candy
sale, refreshments,

SCBE okays

field trips

The Simcoe County
Board of Education
granted permission for

several student field
trips at their last
regular meeting, and

lopping that list locally
was Huronia Centennial
School in Elmvale.
Students of Grades
six, seven and eight
were granted per-
mission Lo go to Ottawa
June 1-5, a total of 42
young people in all.

Also given the okay
were 53 Grade Four
students at the school
who will travel to Camp
Kitchikewana  during
that same period, June
1-5.

And finally, a dozen
Grade 6 and 7 students
from HCES were given
the opportunity to travel
lo Ottawa also.

That visit took place
May 21-23.

group
Canadian Bible College,

Local youth
singing for

Bible College

Brenl Farquhar of
Midland is presently
touring with the singing
from the

their group singing at

the Alliance Church this
pasl

will  be
throughout Canada as
part of the group.

week. Farquhar
travelling

Visitors come

by Cindy Lockhart

Mr. and Mrs. Howard
Cowie of Dunneville
visited with Mr. and

A good way
to get fined

or even jailed

Just for the record,
providing false or
misleading information
when filling out this
year's Census on June 3
could resull in a fine of
up to $500. or three
months in jail or both.

UNWANTED HAIR

Gone
Forever!

Mrs_Alice
Goodman

Electrology
Therapist

Permanent removal
from face and body.
Eyebrows shaped.
Safe, gentle, short-
wave method.
eMedically approved
eFree consultation
and test

14 years experience
GOODMAN CLINIC
OF ELECTROLYSIS

526-9479
Member of Ont.and Am.
Electrolysis Association

from Dunneville

Mrs. Reg Drinkill.
Congratulations to
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond
Truax on the birth of a
daughter on Thursday,

‘May 21 al

Penetanguishene
General Hospital.

A surprise baby
shower was held at the
home of Mr. and Mrs.
Keith White in Scar-
borough for Mrs. Doug
Drinkill, on Sunday.

games of skill, portrait
drawing.

Two raffles will be
held. One is on an ap-
plehead doll and one is
on a plant.

If you have anything
for the Fun Fair that
needs to be picked up
call 322-1101.

June 1 to 5 a bus load
of students from
H.C.E.S. and Hillsdale
will spend a week iIn
Ottawa and Quebec.

Safely Patrols went to
Ottawa last Thursday
and came back May 23.
They had a great time.

On May 28 the Senior
Boys' Softball team is
hosting a  Softball

Tournament here at

H.C.E.S.

Several teachers have
been down to see Mr.
McMann  at Torontlo
General. We all hope he
gels beller soon.

Class Notes

Grade 1 class tlalked
about Queen Elizabeth
and where she lives for
Victloria Day.

Mrs. Willis and Mr.
Hubbard’'s classes are

going lo the woodlot
June 4.
Mr. Hubbard, Mrs.

Willis and Mrs. Tanner
will have their class
assembly on June 2.

Mrs. Baker showed
slides last Wednesday of
Camp Kilchi to this
year's Grade fours and
their parents.

Miss Morrison’s class
1s working with metric
measurement. Group II
had a fine time finding

how much waler
various containers held,
while Group I

discovered their body
measurements in
melric units.

They also paid a visit
to the Tiny Marsh this
pasl week with Mrs.
Spring.

Mr. Davies is almost
ready for his assembly.

Mrs. Trace’s grade 8
art class will soon be
outside sketching homes
around Elmvale.

This month we have

had Derek and
Elizabeth Scoular,
Michelle Cooke, Jen-
nifer Hampson, Ting,
Joy and Wing Chan,
Jason Veenstra and
Wayne, Jimmy and

Tammy Rogers all enrol
in our school.

Last week we forgol to
report that Chris
Robertson got a thirty
dollar scholarship and a
trophy for playing the
piano in the Midland
Music Festival.

33% TO 50%
DAILY SAVINGS

“Ready-Made Drapes

- AND

Upholstery Fabrics

Ontario’s largest selection

of READY-MADE DRAPES.

All in-stock, all sizes, from
' $49.95 for a 12 ft. wall.

A huge

selection of

upholstery fabrics in stock

- at
from $2.99 yd. and up. Save

many $3$3. .
Also upholstery supplies.

low mill outlet prices

FABRIC & DRAPERY
MILL OUTLET

547 Bayfield St. N. (Hwy. 26/27)

726-2556

Just north of Georgian Mall, Barrie
Open daily 9:30 - 6:00
Wed., Thurs., Fri. 9:30-9:30; Sat. 9:30-6:00
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Midland Salvation Army is well on its way to
raising more than $20,000 this month during its
Red Shield Campaign thanks to people like Ivy
Amor, left, and Envoy Jean Brown, right, both of
Waubaushene. Lt. Ray Braddock, centre, was on

Farming counts |
for a lot '.
of the picture. t

{
It's between you and us. A census is so t

hand in Waubaushene recently to accept more
than $1,200 from the two canvassers who along
with a team had blitzed the village and surroun-
ding area.

June 3 is Census Day, and it's a day that really
counts for farming. important to Canada'’s future that, by law, you
must participate. This same law guarantees that
the information you supply is kept completely
confidential. Census employees — and only

census employees — have access to it.

It's your future. Remember, the Census of |
Agriculture helps us paint the future of farming b
in Canada. And we need your help to make |
the picture perfect.

G
June 3 is Census Day.
Count yourself in.

Census information is vital to the growth of
agriculture. It helps us build markets here and
abroad. It lets us plan new programs for the
improvement of Canadian farming. It even shows
tarmers how their farms compare with others in
the area.

It's not difficult. Every farmer will receive a
Census of Agriculture and a Census of Population
questionnaire to fill in on June 3. These will be
picked up shortly after Census Day. If you do not
receive your questionnaires by June 1, or if you
have any problems completing them, just call the
Operator and ask for Zenith 0-1981.

1981 Census Recensement
of Canada du Canada de 1981




